
From: Ohr, Peter S.
To: Cortez, Corina EOP/WHO
Cc: Seema Nanda; Lynn Rhinehart; Jennifer Abruzzo
Subject: Re: NLRB ART Briefing
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 9:34:54 AM

Corina-

Thank you for the introductions. 

Seema, Lynn, and Jennifer-

I hope everyone has been well. 

Please let me know what dates and times in the next week work best for the three of you. I will
work around your schedules. 

Thanks,
Peter

____________________________________
Peter Sung Ohr, Acting General Counsel
(he/him/his)
National Labor Relations Board

From: Cortez, Corina EOP/WHO <Corina.Cortez@
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 7:56:36 AM
To: Ohr, Peter S. <Peter.Ohr@nlrb.gov>
Cc: Seema Nanda <seema1nanda@gmail.com>; Lynn Rhinehart <rhinehart.lynn@gmail.com>;
Jennifer Abruzzo <abruzzo.jennifer@gmail.com>
Subject: NLRB ART Briefing
 
Good morning, Peter – I want to introduce you to Seema Nanda, Lynn Rhinehart, and Jennifer
Abruzzo. I believe you might know some of them already.
 
As I indicated earlier, this outstanding team put together some very helpful NLRB background
materials during the Transition’s Agency Review Team process. They are happy to participate in a
video conference with you and share the learnings from their work.
 
I will leave it to the four of you to find a mutually convenient date and time to schedule a briefing.
 
We appreciate your leadership during this crucial time for the NLRB and will try to be helpful in any
way we can.
 
Best regards,
Corina Cortez
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